

REVIEW MIDTERM 2

PART 1 PRONUNCIATION (5 questions)

Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in the following question.

1. A. obese B. access C. suggest D. protect

Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in the following question.

2. A. health B. treatment C. breath D. heavy

Choose the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in the following question.

3. A. organ B. anger C. ranger D. August

Choose the word that differs from the other three in the position of the main stress in the following question.

4. A. wildlife B. disturb C. wonder D. diet

Choose the word that differs from the other three in the position of the main stress in the following question.

5. A. exercise B. government C. rainforest D. consider

PART 2 USE OF ENGLISH (14 questions)

Choose the best option to complete the following question.

Question:

6. The trail to the _____ of Mount Everest is really challenging but rewarding.

A. head B. height C. summit D. roof

Choose the best option to complete the following question.

Question:

7. Not everyone in this country has the opportunity to have access _____ quality healthcare.

A. to B. for C. with D. in

Choose the best option to complete the following question.

Question:

8. Women should consume no less than 1,200 _____ per day to maintain their weight.

A. fat

B. units

C. energy

D. calories

Choose the best option to complete the following question.

Question:

9. You will be _____ if you litter or damage any part of the natural wonders you visit.

A. destroyed

B. disagreed

C. fined

D. prevented

Choose the best option to complete the following question.

Question:

10. Teenagers should avoid _____ on detox diets as they can harm their overall health.

A. to go

B. going

C. being gone

D. go

Choose the best option to complete the following question.

Question:

11. The doctor suggested that he _____ his fat intake in order to lose weight.

A. reduce

B. has reduced

C. reduced

D. would reduce

Choose the best option to complete the following question.

Question:

12. _____ fruit juice can be refreshing, it often contains less nutrients compared to eating whole fruits.

A. Because of

B. However

C. Although

D. Despite

Choose the best option to complete the following question.

Question:

13. Getting enough sleep is _____ as eating a balanced diet.

A. more important

B. less important

C. the most
important

D. as important

Choose the best option to complete the following exchange.

Question:

14. Maria: "You should try yoga! It's much more relaxing than you might think."
Minnie: "_____"

A. Hmm, maybe I'll
give it a try.

B. You are good at
yoga.

C. You might love it.

D. It is about
stretching.

Choose the best option to complete the following exchange.

Question:

15. Jack: "Thank you for helping me find an affordable hotel."

Harry: "_____"

- | | | | |
|--|--|--|--|
| A. I don't think so. I have never been to Australia. | B. There are many hotels in Australia. | C. You're welcome. Enjoy your trip to Australia. | D. You're so kind. I've never been to Australia. |
|--|--|--|--|

Choose the best option to indicate the word or phrase that is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined part in the following question.

Question:

16. The once peaceful beach has been spoiled by too many tourists, making it difficult for locals to enjoy the natural beauty.

- | | | | |
|------------|------------|-------------|------------|
| A. avoided | B. damaged | C. disliked | D. refused |
|------------|------------|-------------|------------|

Choose the best option to indicate the word or phrase that is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined part in the following question.

Question:

17. The Marble Mountains in Vietnam feature spectacular limestone outcrops with caves, pagodas, and stunning views.

- | | | | |
|---------------|-------------|-----------------|---------------|
| A. convenient | B. flexible | C. breathtaking | D. accessible |
|---------------|-------------|-----------------|---------------|

Choose the best option to indicate the word or phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined part in the following question.

Question:

18. You shouldn't skip breakfast as it can be harmful to your health.

- | | | | |
|---------------|--------------|------------|------------------|
| A. beneficial | B. poisonous | C. useless | D. disadvantaged |
|---------------|--------------|------------|------------------|

Choose the best option to indicate the word or phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined part in the following question.

Question:

19. Da Lat is expected to become the most crowded destination during the upcoming holidays.

- | | | | |
|----------|--------------|----------|----------|
| A. noisy | B. expensive | C. empty | D. quiet |
|----------|--------------|----------|----------|

PART 3 WORD FORMATION (5 questions)

Write the correct form of the given word.

20. It's essential for young people to keep a balanced diet and get enough sleep to stay _____.

(HEALTH)

Write the correct form of the given word.

21. The _____ of stalactites and stalagmites in Sơn Đoòng cave took thousands of years.

(FORM)

Write the correct form of the given word.

22. Our bones _____ become weaker as we're older.

(NATURE)

Write the correct form of the given word.

23. Tourists should be aware of the _____ of traveling to mountainous regions during rainy seasons.

(DANGEROUS)

Write the correct form of the given word.

24. It's really _____ when people talk loudly on their phones while I'm trying to enjoy the sightseeing tour.

(ANNOY)

PART 4 ERROR RECOGNITION (3 questions)

Find the underlined part that needs correction in the following question.

Question:

25. Many tourists prefer to explore Ho Chi Minh City by their own so they can experience the local culture.

A. to explore

B. by

C. so

D. local

Find the underlined part that needs correction in the following question.

Question:

26. The coral reefs in Vietnam are getting more worse because of pollution, overfishing, and climate change.

A. reefs

B. are getting

C. more

D. overfishing

Find the underlined part that needs correction in the following question.

Question:

27. If you keep to go off the paths in Cuc Phuong National Park, you might disturb the wildlife or get lost.

A. to go

B. off

C. disturb

D. lost

PART 5 WRITING (8 questions)

Rewrite the following sentence without changing its meaning. Use the given word(s) if any.

28. The Amazon Rainforest is larger than any other rainforest in the world.

→ LARGEST _____

Rewrite the following sentence without changing its meaning. Use the given word(s) if any.

29. Though kale tastes bitter, it is full of antioxidants that promote good health.

→ Despite _____.

Rewrite the following sentence without changing its meaning. Use the given word(s) if any.

30. Shennongjia is located in Hubei Province in China. It is famous for its rich biodiversity.

→ WHICH _____

Rewrite the following sentence without changing its meaning. Use the given word(s) if any.

31. The boys denied damaging any of the exhibits in the museum.

→ DENIED _____

Use the given words or phrases to make complete sentence.

32. I / like / swim / ocean, / but / I / really hate / get sunburned / afterward.

→ _____

Use the given words or phrases to make complete sentence.

33. If / you / not wash / hands / frequently, / you / will increase / risk / get / many diseases.

→ _____

Put the words in the correct order to make correct sentence.

Question:

34. Keywords: assisting / don't mind / Although / is crowded / the rangers / visitors / the park

→

Put the words in the correct order to make correct sentence.

Question:

35. Keywords: eat products / in fiber / you should / For / are high / digestive health, / which / better

→

PART 6 READING (5 questions)

Read the text and choose the best answer for each question. (5 questions)

Natural wonders

The Glow Worm Caves

In New Zealand, there is a cave with a lake and tiny lights on the ceiling. It looks like there are stars inside the cave. But these lights are from insects called glow worms. John from the UK says, 'The lights are much brighter than I expected. They are spectacular.'

Salar de Uyuni

In Bolivia, there is the world's biggest lake of salt. It is a real wonder all year round. But when it rains, the flooding of the area changes things a lot. Alice from Utah says, 'The water makes the ground look like the sky, with clouds in it.'

The Door to Hell

In Turkmenistan, in Central Asia, there is a big hole in the ground, which is 230 feet across, that has been on fire for 50 years. People call it "The Door to Hell." Tourists cannot go close, because temperatures can reach 1,000°C. Juan from Mexico says, 'It looks very scary, especially at night.'

The Giant's Causeway

In Northern Ireland, there is a natural formation of 40,000 stone columns which go out into the sea. They look like huge paths for a giant. The unique rocks are hexagons, shapes which have eight sides. Salim from the UAE says, 'It looks like someone put them together like the parts of a puzzle. I was surprised that they let us walk on the paths.'

Pamukkale

In Turkey, there is a place made of white stones around pools of warm water. It looks like a castle, but it is a natural wonder. People have washed in the pools for thousands of years. Jorge from Sweden says, 'I loved swimming in the pools. The water was wonderful!'

Questions:

36. Where is the wonder which is very hot?

A. In Turkey

B. In Turkmenistan

C. In Northern
Ireland

D. In New Zealand

37. Which two natural wonders look like they were made by people?

- | | | | |
|---------------------------------|--|---------------------------------------|---|
| A. Salar de Uyuni and Pamukkale | B. The Door to Hell and the Giant's Causeway | C. The Giant's Causeway and Pamukkale | D. The Glow Worm Caves and Salar de Uyini |
|---------------------------------|--|---------------------------------------|---|

38. Which natural wonder do you visit by boat?

- | | | | |
|--------------|-------------------|---------------------|------------------------|
| A. Pamukkale | B. Salar de Uyuni | C. The Door to Hell | D. The Glow Worm Caves |
|--------------|-------------------|---------------------|------------------------|

39. Which natural wonder sometimes makes a huge mirror?

- | | | | |
|--------------|-------------------|---------------------|------------------------|
| A. Pamukkale | B. Salar de Uyuni | C. The Door to Hell | D. The Glow Worm Caves |
|--------------|-------------------|---------------------|------------------------|

40. How many of these natural wonders are connected with water?

- | | | | |
|--------|----------|---------|-------------|
| A. Two | B. Three | C. Four | D. All five |
|--------|----------|---------|-------------|